
Year Five
in Your

Newspaper

A Rural Health
News Service

Series

Beginning September 2016, 
this newspaper in  

partnership with the  
Nebraska Press 

Association Foundation,
and a dozen other  

state press associations  
along with the support

of a grant from
The Commonwealth Fund  

will provide year five of the 
nation’s Rural Health
News Services series.

 National health reporters will create bi-
weekly news stories, some with important 
graphics, to help all of us better understand 
the health issues in our community, state and 
nation.
 The goal is to provide unbiased, factual sto-
ries that you, the reader, can use, and this is 
our way to help your community address im-
portant health care issues.

We welcome your comments and ideas about 
this continued project, which will continue 
for a year or more with your support.

The Commonwealth Fund is 
a national, private founda-
tion based in New York City 
that supports independent 
research on health care issues 
and makes grants to improve 
health care practice and pol-
icy. The views presented by 

this project’s writers are those 
of the authors and not neces-
sarily those of the Common-
wealth Fund directors, or staff 
nor those of the Nebraska 
Press Association Foundation.
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